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OPSTF Report
The Operations and Planning Synchronization Task Force has not met since the February 

16 ROS meeting. 
No comments have been received which have specifically revised the wording of any of the 14 issues on the OPSTF work list.  However, the PLWG has suggested that certain of the 14 issues be re-assigned to their group.  

The current OPSTF plan is to hold the first meeting in the next couple of weeks to discuss issue priorities and to prepare a recommendation for ROS regarding whether some issues should be re-assigned to other groups such as the PLWG. 

Finally, I recommend that ROS confirm Ben Trammell with Lone Star Transmission as the OPSTF Vice-Chairperson.

